
FROM THE EDITOR

Dear Acta Orthopaedica et Traumatologica Turcica readers,

We are pleased to bring you the third issue of our journal. You will find several studies 
with gripping topics in this issue. Following initiation of a new review system, you have 
probably noticed the significant time reduction in the review of your articles. I would like 
to thank our dear reviewers, associate editors and proofreading team for their assistance 
in this matter. We are pleased to have AOTT attain the position it deserves with their 
superior effort and collaboration. The increase in the number of submissions to our journal 
within the last six months is an indicator of this quality. I would like to thank you, our 
valuable readers, for your confidence and interest.

Seven experimental studies have been included in this issue. When compared with 
case reports, original and experimental studies have priority both in the acceptance and 
publishing stages in our journal. In addition, we, the Editorial Board, place stress on the 
number of Level 1 studies included in our journal. We welcome your submissions of such 
prospective, randomized, double-blind studies in our journal and hope to include even 
more in upcoming issues.

Best regards,

Prof. Dr. Mehmet Demirhan

AOTT Editor-in-Chief


